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December 2022 Newsletter

Dear Parents,

As we write this last newsletter of 2022, Christmas preparations are in full swing at
Grandpont and everywhere is looking ‘a lot like Christmas’ with beautiful decorations
and Christmas trees in abundance.

The children’s Christmas Party is on the morning of Monday 19 December, and is
already being much looked forward to. There’s no need for children to bring
anything in for the party, but just to look forward to having a lovely morning!

The children have their Christmas Singing on Tuesday 20 December at 11.30am,
to which you are warmly invited.

Christmas Fair

A huge thank you for everyone’s support of the Christmas Fair at the beginning of
December, which was a fantastic occasion. Thank you for your generous donations,
which made it such a success. A special thank you to Paddy, for the wonderful live
Christmas music.

A special thank you to Cayley and all Grandpont staff, who worked so hard with the
preparations for the Fair, and to parents who were able to support us on the day with
cakes and gifts for the stalls.

Finally, thank you for the raffle prizes donated by: the Paperboat Café, the Kurdistan
Barbers, Duke of Monmouth, the Berkshire Pub, Salter’s Steamers, Akiport Café,
Folly Restaurant and Junkyard Golf Club and also for the Christmas tree generously
donated by B&Q.

Altogether £471 was raised which will be used to buy new toys and resources for all
the children.

End of Term

Term ends for Nursery and term time only children on Tuesday 20 December. Pick
up at your normal time unless you wish to pick up early.

Childcare all year round children finish for the Christmas break on Friday 23
December.

Both Nursery and Childcare will re-open to children on Thursday 5 January.

With best wishes for a very Happy Christmas and New Year from all the Grandpont
Team.

Grace and Cat
Grace Slater and Cat Marriott
Interim Headteachers
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